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L O C AT I O N  O V E RV I E W

- Located in the middle of Macon's Central Business 
District near the corner of Cotton Avenue and 
Mulberry Street

- Highly visible location in downtown Macon's 
entertainment and retail district

- Mercer University less than one mile with 9,164 
students enrolled

- Residential lofts, entertainment, shopping, work 
places and financial institutions within walking 
distance

- Convenient to Interstate 75 and 16

P R O P E RT Y  O V E RV I E W

Step into a world of possibilities with our newly 
renovated 3,350± SF space, perfect for storefront 
retail, a unique venue, or a future restaurant.  This 
space has been thoughtfully designed to cater to a 
variety of business needs.

The space features a welcoming lobby area, a 
private office, two family-style restrooms, and two 
flex rooms that can be tailored to your business 
needs.

For those looking to create a unique retail 
experience or venue, the outdoor deck at the rear 
offers a fantastic opportunity for outdoor displays 
or events.

The bar area is all set up, stubbed for a 3-bay wash 
sink and hand sink, and wired for coolers and a POS 
system, making it an ideal setup for a restaurant or 
cafe.  A hood chase is already installed, ready for 
your kitchen equipment.

The suite has its own gas, electric and water meter, 
giving you full control over your utilities.  This isn't 
just a space, it's a launchpad for your next big idea.

MONTHLY LEASE RATE:
$3,50 0 .0 0  /  GROSS
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